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Comments: As a citizen of Aurora and lover of the Mt. Holy Cross Wilderness area, I strongly urge against the

creation of any reservoir system that takes water away from this designated wilderness area. The mountains of

Colorado and their flora and fauna are why so many of us have chosen to call this home. Support of the

expansion (sprawl) of the cities of Aurora, Colorado Springs, and really any other city along the front range is no

justification for destroying or otherwise negative impacting the wild areas of our state--which are already under

stress. 


